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Upcoming Diary Dates          Clubs 

          Club spaces available– Booking via MCAS 

Mon 30th October:  Flu Vaccinations  
Wednesday 1st November:     Parents Evening 
Wednesday 1st November:     Year6 Trip Instalment 2   
Wednesday 15th November:   Parent Coffee Morning 
Wednesday 15th November:   Catch up Flu Vaccinations 
Thursday 16th November:   Year 1 Safe Touch Talk 
Friday 17th November:    Children in Need Day  

 
 
     

Message from Mrs Stanton 

Welcome back! We hope you and your loved ones had a lovely half term. This is going to be a very busy and 

exciting half term, and we are looking forward to it. 

This weeks sees our first parents evening of the year, teachers are looking forward to seeing you and letting 

you know how your child has settled into the new school year. 

Parent and pupil voice is so important to us at Waverley, we want our children to love coming to school and 
are always keen to hear how we can further improve and be brilliant. Please do complete a parent 
questionnaire at parents evening to support us with this.  
 
Last half term children told us that they love coming to school and that they loved ‘their learning experiences’, 
and ‘seeing their friends’ . ‘Everything is awesome at school’. 

Parent Communication Platforms 

 

My Child At School (MCAS) is our main contact and payment system, including 

booking clubs, trips and events. You can access this through the website, or 

download the app. Please take a moment to review the ‘parental consents’ 

section on MCAS, and make any changes.   

The Class Dojo app is a great way for teachers to share work, photos and 

information directly with parents. Once your child starts with us you will receive an 

email invitation. These can be reissued on request. 

We also have a Facebook page, where we also share children’s learning and 

successes, photos, and general information. 

www.mychildatschool.com 

MCAS School ID Number: 12557 

If you need any support accessing our communication platforms, please feel free to visit the school office.  

Club Age Group Day 

Football Year 5 & 6 Mondays  

3.15-4.15pm 

Theatre Key Stage 2  

(Year 3, 4, 5, & 6) 

Thursdays  

3.15-4.15pm 

Dance Key Stage 1  

(Reception, Year 1 & 2)  

Wednesdays  

3.00– 4.00pm 



Attendance 

Our year to date attendance is 94.6%. 

Our target of 96% and ask that you 

continue to support us, encouraging 

good hand hygiene to fight winter bugs. 

‘Race to Waverley’ is proving very 

popular across school. Class rewards 

can be won by collecting letters to spell 

‘Waverley’ each week, for those classes 

with 96% attendance. So far Rowan 

Class are in the lead. 

Last half term, 123 children achieved 

96% attendance, and attended ‘Party 

with the Principal’. 91 children received 100% Termly Attendance certificates, and are in the running for the 

Christmas prize draw! 

    Children In Need Day 

Friday 17th November  

Its Pudsey time again for BBC’s ‘Children in Need’. This years theme is 

‘SPOTacular’. To Support this, Friday 17th November will be a non-uniform day. 

Children may choose to wear Pudsey clothing and accessories, but there are no 

clothing rules. All clothing must be suitable for outdoor playtimes. Donations are voluntary, we 

suggest £1 donation via MCAS or cash. All funds raised will be sent to Children In Need.  

 

Halloween Disco 

Children had a fantastic time 

at both our KS1 and KS2 Halloween 

Discos.  Thanks to your support, we raised 

excellent funds for future events. Keep an 

eye out on 

MCAS for 

Christmas 

Parents Evening 

Parents evening will be held on 

Wednesday 1st November. Allocated time 

slots have now been returned to parents.  

Catering Tasters available in the Main Hall 

throughout, come along and try some 

school dinner options. School nurses will 

be here offering support for parents too. 

Welcome Back 

We are delighted to welcome Miss Hilliard 

back to her Teaching Assistant role in 

Reception class and as a Midday 

Supervisor. 


